
NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE

San Juan - Chama Project
Contractors Association Tour & Workshop

October 15-17, 2024
in New Mexico/Colorado

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the San Juan Water
Commission may attend the San Juan - Chama Project Contractors
Association Tour & Workshop on October 15-17, 2024, at various locations
in New Mexico and Colorado. Although this gathering is not a meeting
pursuant to the New Mexico Open Meetings Act, this notice is posted as a
precaution since a quorum of members of the San Juan Water Commission
may exist at the tour and workshop. No formal business or action will be
conducted or taken by the San Juan Water Commission at this event.


